## Welcome to the 127th St. Louis Camp Meeting of the Church of God

## Sunday, August 9

Welcome to the St. Louis Campground.
We are so glad you chose to join us this
Sunday morning for worship and
fellowship! Please enjoy the service and let
us know if there is anything we can do to
help make your time here more enjoyable!



Our mailing address is: St. Louis Campground 8489 N. Bagley Road St. Louis, MI 48880

Phone Number: (989) 681~2581

Website: www.stlouiscampground.org

We are also on Facebook: St. Louis Campground (business page)

St. Louis Church of God Campgrounds (group page)

Feel free to drop a comment on our Facebook page, or fill out the contact form on our website. We are always happy to hear from you!



## **Bookstore Hours**

Sunday:

9-10 a.m., 12-1 p.m., 3-5 p.m.

Before and after each evening service

Monday through Friday: 10 a.m. to 12 p.m., 2-5 p.m.



Do you have a suggestion, comment, or compliment about camp meeting or the campground? We have a suggestion box located in the Business office where you can submit your comments at any time! We like hearing what you have to say and suggest!



We have Camp Meeting T-Shirts available for purchase in the Business Office! Sizes offered are Child X-Small to Adult 3X and cost \$13.00 each. Stop in and check them out!

Our 125<sup>th</sup> Anniversary mugs are also still for sale in the business office for \$5.00 each.

If you are interested in purchasing a brick or granite plaque for the prayer garden outside the tabernacle, please stop in the business office to fill out an order form. The cost for bricks and plaques is the same:

Small = \$50 Large = \$100

The bricks are installed in the pathway weaving throughout the garden, and the granite plaques are placed in the upright displays on the outskirts of the garden.



Did you see our new campground sign? It was installed in early July with solar lights which require no electricity! Our corner is now lit up and shows passers-by that we are still here and going strong!



## PROGRAM CHANGES

Due to COVID-19, there will be no all-camp potluck after the morning service today, and the corn hole tournament has been cancelled.



We have a monetary challenge to meet again this year! For every five (5) people who donate \$250 to the campground, an anonymous donor will give an additional \$250! Last year, we raised over \$11,000 with this challenge!

Our overall goal for camp meeting this year for offerings and donations is \$20,000. We know that God will bless as He sees fit!

There are two cottages which are being offered up for sale by the Board of Directors: 7 Dyer and 20 Johnson. They are accepting **sealed bids** for these cottages until August 31, with a minimum starting bid of \$500. Please bring your sealed bid to the business office during camp meeting, or after camp meeting, you can send them to:

Emily Holm, c/o Sealed Bid 8489 N. Bagley Road St. Louis, MI 48880

If you would like to inspect the inside of either cottage, please contact Tom or Kathy Schaefer at (989) 681-2581, or inquire at the Registration Office.



If you are interested in supporting the St. Louis Campground financially at any time throughout the year, you can send your donation to:

Sandy Turk, Treasurer c/o St. Louis Campground 8489 N. Bagley Road St. Louis, MI 48880



Would you like to receive the St. Louis Camp Meeting Newsletters throughout the year? Stop in at the registration or business offices and leave your home address or email address and we will add you to our mailing list!

